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24-Hour Road Maintenance:  (614) 525-3072 

For the latest project news, please check the following 

transportation agency websites:  

   Franklin County Engineer               ODOT, District 6 

        www.franklincountyengineer.org                www.dot.state.oh.us 
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Connect with the Franklin County 

Engineer’s Office Online 

facebook.com/franklincountyengineer 

vimeo.com/franklincountyengineer 

@FranklinCoEng 

http://www.franklincountyengineer.org
http://www.pavingtheway.org


Dear Neighbor, 
 

Construction of a roundabout at Alkire Road and Demorest Road 
is set to begin on Monday, July 6, 2015 and will last through 
November, weather permitting.  
 
The reconfiguration will include the construction of a single lane 
roundabout at the intersection of Alkire Road and Demorest 
Road. Roadway improvements will be limited to the immediate 
area of the intersection required to construct the roundabout 
approaches.  
 
The Franklin County Engineer's Office will supervise this 
$1.6 million project. Work will be performed by Strawser 
Paving, Inc.  Funding is provided from the Ohio Department of 
Transportation Safety Funds and Ohio Public Works 
Commission. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding of our efforts to 
improve the intersection of Alkire Road and Demorest Road.  
 
For updates or additional information, please call our office at  
(614) 525-3030 or visit our website at: 
www.franklincountyengineer.org and follow us on Facebook and 
Twitter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S. 

Franklin County Engineer 

Project Area Map 

Detour 

The posted detour route for eastbound motorists on Alkire Road 
will follow Holt Road south to Big Run South Road and northeast 
to Alkire Road. Westbound traffic will follow the detour route in 
the opposite direction.  

 

Access to Faith Community Church of God will be 

maintained from the east along Alkire Road.  


